



June 13, 2025

Pamela Coleman Genesee County Community Action Resource Department 1101 Beach Street, Suite 285 Flint, MI 48502

Dear Mrs. Coleman,

I would like to express our sincere appreciation on behalf of the GLWA Affordability & Assistance Team for your goals to provide exceptional services in support of the Water Residential Assistance Program (WRAP). We know that your team's dedication and contributions will be invaluable to the program's success.

On February 26, 2025, the GLWA Board of Directors approved a WRAP Service Delivery Partner Funding Authorization for Fiscal Year 2026 (July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026) and Related Contract Amendments, resulting in an allocation of \$27,000 for Area 2, the City of Flint.

We will contact you in the coming week with a FY 2026 Statement of Expenditure template that will provide additional details of the breakdown of the allocation, including the percentage designated for Direct Assistance Services, Conservation Services, and Administration costs based on your WRAP contract.

We value your thoughts and feedback. Please feel free to email any suggestions to WRAP@glwater.org.

Warm regards,

Haran Stanley

Haran Stanley

Affordability & Assistance Management Professional

Cell: (313)999-3253